
Estell Manor Parents/Guardians: 
 
Good Morning. I hope this email finds you well. We had our February Board of Education 
Meeting on Thursday February 22nd. I wanted to give everyone a couple of highlights for 
informational/communication purposes. 
 
Superintendent Report: 
 
1. Ms. Tychawn Johnson from the NJDOE will be coming in to visit our Preschool classrooms 
on Monday March 4th.  
2. Our next Strategic Planning Meeting will take place on Wednesday March 13th at 5pm in the 
Media Center. All are welcome. Any and all information regarding our Strategic Plan can be 
found on our website under the Strategic Plan Link.  
3. Unfortunately, we do not have enough student-athletes for Interscholastic Softball and 
Baseball this year. We are looking to do Co-Ed Intramural Softball instead starting in April if we 
get enough student-athletes to sign up.  
4. The School Wide Spelling Bee took place on Thursday February 8th. Congratulations to the 
winner Nathan Buchanan.  
5. The first Interscholastic Volleyball Game in school history will take place at Mullica Township 
School on Tuesday February 27th at 3:45pm. Go Wildcats! 
6. Congratulations to the January Students of the Month: Arianna Parish- Ezekiel Bell- Ryder 
Pursell- Elouise Lund- Brooklyn Bynum- Brielle Carty- Samantha Phelan- Alizabeth Mooney- 
Mia Fornataro- Brady Farrell 
 
Curriculum and Instruction: 
 
1. A special thanks to Mrs. Sarah Foley for organizing and setting up our new Wit and Wisdom 
Language Arts Program Professional Development Session on Friday February 16th. It was 
extremely productive. 
2. A special thanks to Dr. Sarah Sharpe for facilitating an Artificial Intelligence Professional 
Development Session on Friday February 16th. It was very informative.  
3. The NJHS Induction Ceremony took place on Tuesday February 20th. Congratulations to the 
six inductees. Rowen Mufferi- Melanie Gannon- Marin VanGilder- Cole Gellura- Christine Styer- 
Lindsey Mimler. 
4. We have applied for the NJDOE High Impact Tutoring Grant. We are looking to do a Summer 
Virtual Tutoring Program if we receive the money. Hopefully it works out.  
 
Note: 
If you have any questions, please contact me. I feel extremely privileged to be your 
Superintendent. Have a great weekend. Thank you! 
 
David L. Ricci 
Superintendent 
Estell Manor School District 
609-476-2267 
"WIN THE DAY" 

 


